
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

CORPORATE RESOURCES

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

HELD ON 6 SEPTEMBER 2007


CROS.89/07
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

Councillor Mrs Geddes declared prejudicial interests in accordance with the Council’s Code of Conduct in respect of the following items because she was formerly a Member of the Council’s Executive:

· A3 – Monitoring of Forward Plan items relevant to this Committee

· A.5 – Three Year Budget 2008/09 to 2010/11 – Budget Process and Timetable

· A.6 – ICT Strategy Update

· A.7 – Use of Resources 2007/08

· A.9 – Sickness Absence

· A.10 – Pay and Workforce Strategy.

Councillor Mrs Geddes also declared prejudicial interests in respect of Agenda items A.11 – Shared Services and A.12 – Treasury Transactions 2007/08 because she was a representative of the Connected Cumbria Partnership when Shared Services were developed.

Councillor Stockdale declared a personal interest in accordance with the Council’s Code of Conduct in respect of Agenda items A.8 – Corporate Performance Monitoring Report, 1st Quarter to June 2007 and A.10 – Pay and Workforce Strategy.  The interest related to the fact that his daughter was employed by the City Council.

A Member referred to the declarations of interest made by Councillor Mrs Geddes which effectively prevented her from taking part in the majority of items under discussion by the Committee today.   He suggested that the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee should, in conjunction with the Director of Legal and Democratic Services, give consideration to the role of former Executive Members on Overview and Scrutiny.  That would be particularly important since for example if a change of leadership occurred in the future there was the potential that a significant number of Members may not be able to take part in scrutiny.

RESOLVED – That the Committee requests the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee give consideration to the role of former Executive Members on Overview and Scrutiny. 







